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21/05/2019  15:49:082019/2426/T COMMNT Annabel Cormack Most of the shrubs/trees for which pruning is requested are of slight value, and are doubtless self-sown. 

However, the Wintersweet is a valuable garden tree/shrub. Its scent is probably appreciated over several 

gardens. 

It was probably in place before the applicant's garden was redesigned, and possibly before the extension was 

built. 

Permission to cut it back should be refused.
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